BOOK STUDY

A new book study will start on Tuesday, January 10, 2023.

The book is: Experts in Humanity—by Josephine Lombardi.
The book can be purchased through Novalis, Amazon and
possibly Chapters.

The Zoom link can be found on the stcatharinescwl.ca
website on January 10—it will be the same Zoom link each

week. No need to pre-register.

6:45pm—the Zoom portal will open

7:00pm—the book study will start—until 8:30 p.m.

This will take approximately 8 weeks to cover—20-25 pages a
week.

Any questions please contact Deedee at 905-732-4782
You may text her or dial the number and talk!



